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Disclaimer
  



 








Throughout
this book, we hope to provide readers with motivation and
information. The publisher of this book does not provide any kind
of
professional advice related to this book. The content of each
article
is the sole expression and opinion of its author. The inclusion of
any content in this volume does not imply any warranties or
guarantees on the publisher's part. 



  
You
are responsible for your actions by acting on the thought and views
shared in this book.
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I
dedicate this book, first to my family, and second to you, dear
reader, because without readers, books are meaningless.
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In
layman's terminology, memory is the ability to store and retrieve
facts, events, impressions, etc. Another definition is the ability
to
retain or recall previously experienced events. Everyday life
relies
on it. If we did not have memories, we wouldn't be able to function
in our everyday lives.



 








  

    

      
Human
memory contains three components
    
  
  
:



 







 
Creating
new memories begins with encoding. In order to store information, a
construct is created. Senses help to create this construct.
Attention
starts the process of creating memories. When the brain fires more
often as a result of a memorable experience, the experience is
intensified, and a higher probability of coding the memory is
increased. People tend to be more attentive when they are
emotionally
upset.


 








  
Store
and retain information - The process by which information is
passively stored in the brain, either as sensory memory, short-term
memory, or long-term memory. When we repeat or use information
frequently, the more likely we are to retain it for long periods of
time.



 








  
Memory
recall is a process in which previously-stored and coded
information
is later retrieved and reconnected to a previous event or event.
Simply put, it is to remember something that happened
previously.



 








  
Memory
will become less flexible and accurate as we age. Keeping your mind
sharp is possible through learning about recollection.



Human
brains can change remarkably over time as a result of learning and
memory. 



 








  
Neuroplasticity
in the brain makes it possible to learn and improve memory at any
age.



 








  

    

      
There
are several ways to improve memory.
    
  



 








  
Remember
that muscle power, like memory, can be lost if not used. In order
to
process and remember information more effectively, you must train
your brain. It is important to keep learning and acquiring new
skills
to strengthen your brain. It is always best to do something
unfamiliar and different. You have to do something that challenges
you. Activities in which the skill level can be built up
incrementally as the skill level increases allow us to expand our
capabilities. Although challenging, these activities need to be fun
and fulfilling as well.



 








  
Exercise
regularly - Exercise reduces stress hormones. In terms of
neuroplasticity, exercise might be important because it stimulates
neurotransmitters as well as new neuronal connections. Aerobic
exercise is especially good for the brain, so we need to choose
activities that keep our blood pumping. In general, any exercise
that
is good for our heart is good for our brain. A year of regular
aerobic exercise can enlarge an adult's hippocampus by 2 percent,
says research from the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign.
The researchers also found that regular strength training can
improve
short- and long-term memory performance and attention. It is
particularly beneficial to develop the brain with exercises
requiring
complex motor movements.



 








  
Coffee,
the Joe of the brain, has been found to block inflammation,
especially that which triggers neuronal adenosine receptors, which
trigger a chain reaction that leads to cognitive decline. Depending
on how strong the coffee is and how big the cup is, we drink
different amounts of caffeine. You must not exceed the limit for
drinking three cups of Joe or standard measures daily to benefit.
On
the contrary, consuming more coffee than this can adversely affect
mental health.



 








  
Develop
healthy sleep habits - More than 95% of adults need between 7.5 and
9
hours of sleep each night to avoid sleep deprivation. Even saving a
few hours makes a difference! Memory, creativity, problem-solving
and
critical thinking are all affected. Research shows that sleep is
essential for memory consolidation, the main memory-enhancing
activity that takes place during the deepest stages of
sleep.



 








  
Make
friends - People are very social. Isolation is not conducive to
thriving, let alone survival. Conditions stimulate our brains. In
fact, interaction with others is without a doubt the best form of
brain training. Research shows that it is important to have
meaningful friendships not only for emotional health but also for
brain health. Researchers have also found that people with the most
active social life have the slowest memory loss.



 








  
Manage
stress - Stress is one of the most harmful things an individual can
do to their brain. Chronic stress damages the hippocampus, the area
of the brain that forms memories and retrieves them, over time and
damages brain cells and brain function. Memory loss has also been
associated with stress in studies.



 








 








 








 








  
Consume
brain-boosting foods - A diet that includes fruits, vegetables,
whole
grains, healthy fats like olive oil, nuts, and fish provide a
variety
of benefits to the body. Such a diet can also improve memory. It is
important for brain health that it is not just about what we eat,
but
also what we do not eat.



 








  
The
conclusion is that human memory tends to decrease with age, but on
the contrary, it is malleable due to the remarkable power of brain
neuroplasticity. We can sharpen our memory by taking appropriate
measures, which are accessible to all, but which must be exercised
regularly and effectively.

















































































 








 







                    
                

                
            










